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MPLA Activities: 

 Submitted an article for the MPLA newsletter. 

 Attended OLA Executive Board Meetings monthly as MPLA Representative 

 OLA Treasurer Tim Miller attended the 2014  MPLA Leadership Institute and reported 
back that it was an excellent learning experience. 
 

 
 
OLA Activities: 

 Kay Boies, OLA’s Executive Director, suffered a mild stroke on April 14th.   I am pleased 
to report that Kay has recovered and is now back at work on a limited basis (but will 
return full-time in the near future).  During her absence the OLA Executive Board, 
especially President Lynda Reynolds and Treasurer Tim Miller, took on the business of a 
post-conference association.  

 The Presidential term of Lynda Reynolds will come to an end June 30 and President-
elect Shari Clifton will take over the helm of the association July 1. 
 

 


